Ducklington Pre-School Newsletter

January 2013 No: 28

HAPPY NEW YEAR!



Ducklington Pre-School staff and committee would like to take this opportunity of wishing you a very happy and healthy 2013.

CHILDREN'S NEARLY NEW SALE

Clothes, school uniform, toys, baby equipment, maternity wear.

Saturday 23rd February 2013 9.30am – 11am

Langdale Hall
Witney
Admission £1
Ducklington Pre-School
Registered Charity No. 1026033

Please support us by coming along to shop!

If you are able to give up a little time too in order to help us run the event then we would really appreciate your help before / during / after the sale. Please see a member of staff or the committee.

JUNK MODELLING

We are always needing cardboard boxes, magazines, egg boxes, ribbon, etc. So next time you go to throw your empty cereal box away please think twice and bring it along to Pre-School so that the children have plenty to choose from! Thank-you!

COSY CORNER!

Some of the funds raised at recent events are now being used to develop our existing book corner into a cosy corner. Children will not only be able to use this space to look at books in more comfort but also have a few minutes of quiet time when they wish to. Children's sofas are being purchased and other improvements are planned. If you know of anywhere that we can get a washable rug cheaply then please see a member of staff or the committee.

FEES FOR TERM 3

A bill for term 3 has recently been put into your child's folder. Please pass payment to Cheryl Alcock or contact her reguarding any queries or problems by February 1st. Cheryl can be contacted via her folder if you can't get to see her at the beginning or end of a Pre-School session. Thank-you.

SNOW!

If Pre-School needs to close due to poor weather conditions we will inform you via the local radio stations.

Please listen out!

If the Primary School closes then we will automatically do so also.

PACKED LUNCH CLUB

This now runs until 1pm on Tuesdays and Wednesdays for our 3 and 4 year olds and is proving to be very popular amongst the children®

There are still spaces left so if you would like your child to join us then please see a member of staff to arrange

It really is a great way for children to develop independence skills, eat with other children, extend pre-school hours and have a huge amount of fun®

DUCKLINGTON PRE-SCHOOL COMMITTEE

The Committee works alongside the staff to provide children with a fun, stimulating time at Pre-School. We do our best to keep you up to date with news, events and important information and send out newsletters after each committee meeting (once a month).

If you would like to join us for any of our meetings it would be great to see you. Please ask any member of the committee or staff for details or simply turn up. The next meeting will be on Wednesday 20th February at 8pm at The Four Pillars. For further details please contact Kat Keeping at Kathrynkeeping@hotmail.co.uk or put a note

in Xander Keeping's folder.
Many thanks,

Ducklington Pre-School Committee.